THE 60TH KILLIAN REUNION

The 60th Killian Reunion was held on September 11, 1994 at 3:00 p.m.

at Castanea Presbyterian Church, Lucia, NC.
President -William Killian presided.

Devotions led by Frances Hampton
Welcome by President and recognition of those present.
William Isral reported the Fort Payne, Ala. Reunion is held

the 3rd Sunday in June every other year.
40 Clansman and guest were present.

George Killian gave remarks about the new edition of his book of
The Killian Family and the Killian Family Newsletter. He stated
that he had 11,000 Killian related names in his computer. The

following list consist of:
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of Andreas names

Cost of new Killian

for the newsletter.

Business:

Secretary Report read minutes and approved;
Treasurers Report: Balance $781.17
Bill Killian reported mailed 300 newsletters

cestes

Election of Officers for 1995-1996

John
Samuel
Margaret
Jean
Crete
Andrew
George
Brinia

Book is $78.00.
George stated that help was needed with news

President: John Killian
Secretary: Wanda McElveen
Tresaurer: Robert Killian
1995 Meeting to be held at Castenae Presbyterian Church.

1996 Meeting to be held at Salem Church for their 200 Anniversary.

A donation of $100. was given to St.
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to Castanea Presbyterian Church.
Offering was taken for expenses.
Standing prayer for deceased members and blessing for picnic supper
was given by Francis Hampton.

Respectfully submitted,
Wanda McElveen, Secretary

Or essay on some person

at an approximately $250.00.

Vice-President: None

Pauls Lutheran Church and $50.



